
 

 
 

 

 
 

Las Positas College is an inclusive 
learning- centered institution providing 
educational opportunities and support 
for completion of students’ transfer, 
degree, basic skills, career-technical, 
and retraining goals. 

 

 
 
❖ Studies, reviews, and recommends 

regulations and procedures relating 
to the physical safety (to include 
environmental and physical hazards) 
of staff and students. 
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Sean Prather 
 
Frankie Danner-Support 
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Faculty Members  
Drew Patterson 
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Gary Wilkes 
Michael Sugi 
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Nov. 9, 2020 | 12:30 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. |zoom 

 
Meeting Minutes 

1. Call to order 
Sean Prather opened the meeting at 12:31p.m.   
Quorum met  

 
2. Review of the agenda –Motion to approve agenda by Angie, second by 

Drew, carried 
 

3. Review of the minutes –  
Motion to approve Oct. 2020 meeting minutes by Daniel, second by 
Gary, carried 
 

4. Campus Safety reports  
4.1 Stats  
 

• 99% of our students are online so stats are low, there was one 
report taken and it was a medical report 

 
        4.2 Health Center Stats 

 

•         Statistics medical  

•               67 Medical 

•               BHS: 46 

•               Walk-in: 30 

•               Triage: 0 
•                 Flu: 56 

•                Behavioral health outreach: 36 
The health center has been working with the District office with the help of 

Mujeeb Dadgar to email all students directly informing them of the 
services that are available to them from the health center such as Chill 
and Chat and other services.  
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5.    Old Business 
         
 
   6.  New Business  
        Sean informed the committee that Mr. Garcia is separating from the District. The Campus Safety 
department is not back under Business services. VP of business service is supportive of the Security master plan 
and keeping the master plan moving forward.  
 
The Campus emergency line is now operational again. Sugi worked with the vendor and they devised a work 
around to keep the system functioning. You may have received an email about the internal 911 emergency line 
not working this is what it was in reference to.  Our Campus Safety radios are eleven years old and a part broke 
that allows them to work as a telephone if the Campus officer is not in the office.  
          
 
7.     Good of the Order 
 
          
 
     Adjournment 
         12:43  pm 
 
 
  Next regular meeting 
        Dec.  14, 2020 
         
 



 
                                                                                       
 
 

 


